Jeff Henslee has sent you a message.

Date: 6/07/2012

Subject: Uncle's experience on Honor Flight

Just wanted to share an experience of my Uncle; Raymond Fitchhorn (now 87) had just returned from an Honor Flight in Southern California. He said it was a very rich and fulfilling experience and a great honor to be asked to go. He is also currently involved in a memory capturing session where members of the armed forces share stories of what it was like to experience wartime life. He was in the navy on board the USS Hickox during WWII.

Thanks again for what you (and everyone in the Honor Flight Organization) does to aid these wonderful people in getting to see their memorial(s) in Washington DC.

Thank you. Jeff Henslee